
 

We at the University of Dar-es-Salaam School of Law hereby 
wholeheartedly congratulate Prof. B. S. I Rutinwa of the Department 
of Private Law for his re-appointment as the Deputy Vice Chancellor 
of the University of Dar-es-Salaam for the 2021/2022 to 2024/2025 
Triennium.  
(See: 
https://www.udsm.ac.tz//upload/20220131_050115_APPOINTMENT
%20OF%20THE%20DEPUTY%20VICE%20CHANCELLOR-
ACADEMIC.pdf) 
 
 
We wish him well and reaffirm our continued and usual support to him 
in the course of executing the task of this office. 
 
DEAN 
February 2022 
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